
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 12:30 PM
To: johntolo@comcast.net; bknatterud@gmail.com; laura.orr@smrls.org
Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); 

Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul); Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) (joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us)
Subject: 489 Sherburne Avenue

Hello All, 
After a phone conversation with Bryn Knatterud, I realized the matter was scheduled in error to July 23rd.  I will need to 
reschedule this to Tuesday, July 30th at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall for further discussion.   
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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